
 

RESEARCH PARTICIPANTS NEEDED! 

 

 

If your child recently switched from child to adult health care, or is getting ready to make that 
switch, we want to hear from you!  

The Medicaid and CHIP Payment and Access Commission (MACPAC) wants to hear what it is like 
switching from child health care to adult health care. Sharing your experience will help us 
understand this process and what would make it better for families. We would talk with you and 
others like you during an online discussion, also called a focus group. The online focus group will be 
90 minutes long.  

You can participate if you are at least 18 years old and your child: 

• Is  between ages 14 and 26  
• Lives in one of these states: Alaska, Colorado, Connecticut, Florida, Michigan, Nebraska, 

North Carolina, Oklahoma, Texas, or Wisconsin 
• Has special health care needs  
• Has switched to adult health care services or is getting ready to make that switch 
• Is currently enrolled in Medicaid or covered by Medicaid in the past 

Learn more about this opportunity:  

https://familyvoices.org/transitionfocusgroup/  

 

If you have questions about this work, you can contact the Abt project director, Katie Sheedy 
(Kaitlin.sheedy@abtglobal.com) or the MACPAC project director, Linn Jennings 
(linn.jennings@macpac.gov). 

We are looking for parents and caregivers of young people with special health care needs to join a 
focus group online! 

Share your experience and get a $100 gift card! 

https://familyvoices.org/transitionfocusgroup/

